
 

 

CHAC Family Resource Center, 748 Mercy Street, Mountain View, CA  
(650) 967-4813 

 

The Buzz Bulletin          
                                        

                               Hello Everyone, 

 I am going to send out this 
monthly newsletters as a way of updating you all on any 
changes, fun announcements, event information, 
classroom ideas, etc.  

I want to say that I am very thankful to be coming 
into an organization and job that has so many committed 
volunteers. I can already tell that you do an amazing job.  

If you ever have questions or need to reach me, 
my email is: abreedlove@chacmv.org or the office number 

is (650) 967-4813.  

New to the beehive… 

 

Updates… 

During our March 20th meeting, we will be introducing the 

new process for tracking your volunteer hours. We want 

everyone to be recognized for the hours they are 

contributing to our organization.  

 

NEXT VOLUNTEER MEETING AND TRAINING 

Date: Wednesday March 20th, 2019 

Time: 10:00 – 11:30 AM 

Place: Mercy Street FRC (748 Mercy Street, Mountain 
View) 

Please register: HERE 

Childcare available 
If you will be needing childcare, please let us know by 
Thursday March 6th. 
 

 BYSTANDER INTERVENTION TRAINING 

Free Community Class with Impact Bay Area (Ages 16+). 
Learn strategies for intervention when witnessing 
harassment or other unsafe situations in your 
community. No registration required. No childcare.  
 
Date: Saturday February 23rd, 2019 

Time: 10:30 am– 12:30 pm 

Place: Las Palmas Park Community Building, 800 
Spinosa Dr., Sunnyvale, CA 94087 

 

 

 

Tuesday, February 19, 2019 

 

 

 
 

OUTREACH / EVENTS NEEDS 

Event: Spring Family Fun Day  

Date: Saturday, May 4th, 2019 

Time: 10:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

Place: TBD 

Notes: We need volunteers to help staff various 
tables. 

 

 

 

 

teachiNg tips… 

 

Mark yoUr caleNdars…. 

Affirming children for who they are and what they are 
able to do, can create lasting positive impressions. Even 
just small affirmations can have a big impact.  

 Greet each child by name. 

 Encourage a child’s creativity, “I like how you put 
the bear’s eyes there, that is very creative”.  

 Compliment a child for any amount of effort 
“thank you for not giving up” or “thank you for 
letting your classmates listen to the story”.  

 Have the children recognize their classmates for 
doing something positive. Say a quick “good job” 
and make sure every child is recognized for 
something. “Good job to Ryan for cleaning up”, 
“Good job to Ana for sharing with Alice”. The 

children can repeat “good job”.   
 Remember that every child has special gifts, has 

certain limitations, and deserves to be accepted 
and appreciated for the unique person that they 
are.  

 

My name is Amy Breedlove 
and I am the new FRC Sites and 
Volunteer Manager. I have enjoyed 
meeting some of you as I’ve been 
visiting the sites and I look forward to 
getting to know you all better. 
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